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Fall Into Action

As the school year is getting on a fast start we would like to introduce the Big Ideas 
that will be happening this October and throughout the year. 

S.H.A.R.E: 
Our school is working on building strong charters and S.H.A.R.E is our school 
shared values. Please review with your scholars the importance of theses 
values and how a strong character can build a strong foundation for a 
successful future.

Self Respect ᐧ Hard Work  ᐧ Advocacy  ᐧ Resilience  ᐧ Empathy

Green Team:
Being in 5th grade, students will begin to take a more leading role in our 
school community. Being the the leaders of the Elementary School , we invite 
our scholars to participate in The Green Team. This team introduces the 
values  of protecting the environment, all while promoting Hard Work and Self
Respect. If your scholar would like to join please have them see Ms. Leone in 
204 or Ms. Monse in the Main Office. 

Academics:
Math: Students will be working on multi-digit multiplication and division. We 
will review the Area Model and introduce the standard algorithm.

Science: Students will continue reviewing the Scientific Investigation Process 
and continue onto the Engineering Process

Reading: It is a very exciting to announce that we will be starting Book Clubs. 
Scholars will be working in teams to investigate character and plot 
connections and understanding  Author's Craft.

Writing: We will continue to work on the process of Narrative Writing.  Please 
check in with your scholar’s teacher to find out more about their class 
Publishing Party. 
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